
From: Shain, Andy <ashain@thestate.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/19/2015 11:55:58 AM

Subject: Confederate flag

Dylann Roof's racist social media posts have led some community and political leaders to call for 
removal of the Confederate flag from the State House grounds. 

Been asked to ask your office if the governor consider backing that movement in light of the Emanuel 
AME shooting? 

Thank you


-- 

Andrew Shain
Reporter/Editor
The State
1401 Shop Road 
Columbia, S.C. 29201
(803) 445-4904
Web: thestate.com
Twitter: @andyshain
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